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        To the Presidents  

        of the EBL Federations 

        November 19
th

 2010 

 

Dear President,  

 

NBO Officers’ Seminar 

 

As you are aware it is our usual practice to hold the NBO Officers’ Seminar at the beginning 

of February in odd numbered years.  Due to a number of circumstances it has not been 

feasible to organise an effective seminar for this coming February. 

 

We consider these seminars to be a critical part of the work of the EBL agenda and do not 

wish to detract from their importance by staging this activity in a rushed or sub-standard 

manner.  We have therefore decided to postpone the next seminar until February 2012. 

 

We have a number of ideas as to how the next seminar will be arranged and wish to elicit 

input from the Federations to maximise the value of these occasions for our mutual 

benefit.  We regret any inconvenience caused by this change to the schedule and we will 

contact you during the early part of next year with further details of our proposals and 

requesting your involvement. 

 

Regards and best wishes, 

 

 

 

Yves Aubry      Jan Kamras 

President      Chairman NBO Liaison Committee     

 


